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●​ Maintenance has recently repaired multiple roof leaks throughout the 

district. 

●​ Sound suppression has been installed at SHS by maintenance crew. 

●​ Maintenance is beginning to landscape the front of San Antonio 

Elementary. 

●​ Football stadium lights are set to ship in early November. 

●​ Crews continue to diligently clean and disinfect all district school buildings. 

●​ Maintenance continues to work on grounds and complete work orders, 

along with day to day maintenance as usual. 

 

 
 
 


